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At this unprecedented time, like none we’ve seen
before, it’s important to pull together. That’s why
BGL would like to reassure customers that as much
as possible, it’s business as usual.

We know our Thermoports are used to transport food
at correct temperatures for the emergency services, meals
on wheels, hospitals, care homes, armed forces and care
operators alike. Getting deliveries to you will be our
priority, to ensure you can care for those in need.

As a company we are doing everything within our
control to minimise unnecessary risk and exposure for
our staff and customers alike.

"The Rieber factory operates and functions as usual in
terms of supplying Thermoport boxes, spare parts and
our range of GN containers and lids," says BGL Rieber
MD Gareth Newton.

"However, we do not know what further restrictions
the government will place upon the workplace, so like
everyone else, we await developments.

“We're experienced in food transport solutions, and
will do everything in our power to get things moving so
you can support everyone who is in need of assistance.”

Talk to us now, call 01225 704470 or email
sales@bglrieber.co.uk, we are here and ready to help you.
It’s better to be over cautious than underprepared.

We’re working together to get through this
international pandemic and time of national crisis.

HELPING YOU WITH
FOOD TRANSPORT
SOLUTIONS,

SO YOU CAN HELP
OTHERS

BGL Rieber - protecting our most
valuable resource - people




